
Reminder: Water Conservation Pledge 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder about your commitment to our 

Water Conservation Pledge, which aims to promote sustainable water usage in our community. 

As a participant, you pledged to: 

• Reduce water usage by fixing leaks promptly. 

• Limit outdoor watering and use drought-resistant plants. 

• Collect rainwater for gardening purposes. 

• Educate others about the importance of water conservation. 

We appreciate your dedication to preserving our precious water resources. Let's continue to work 

together to make a positive impact! 

Thank you for your commitment. 

Best regards, 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


